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COVID-19 UPDATE

We are very happy to announce we are how open!

The government has made the decision that it is now
sdfe for our clients and employees for us to re-open.
Following the government guidelines we are able to
re-open but still need to follow social distancing advice.

You are now able to queue from the comfort of your own
home. Self-book your appointments and be assured
there will be no queue.

Please scan the QR Code below to download the Booksy
app and book your appointment with us or schedule
your appointment in our kiosk at reception to book the
next available time slot.

Thank you for your support.




